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    Thursday 10th November 2016
Dear Parents,
Thank you for all the questionnaires that have been returned. We have had nearly 100 responses! 

This week we have had lots of visits from different people, including the NSPCC and the Guide Dog Association! 

The NSPCC have a lot of excellent information on their website at:  https://www.nspcc.org.uk/services-and-resources/working-with-schools/ and gives you lots of information about their work with schools and helpful advice. Please have a look! 

Next week is national anti-bullying week. The teachers will be teaching the children about bullying and how it effects children and what to do if they feel they are, or anyone they know is being bullied. We will also be having an anti-bullying assembly on Monday.

We have been busy planning our Christmas Concert at the church and there will soon be some more information coming home regarding ticketing. 

I was very impressed to see that the Stockham children won the boccia competition at the Wantage Leisure Centre. Well down to both the teams! 

On Friday, it is Remembrance Day. The whole school will be holding a 2 min silence at 11am.

Please remember that the FOS are running a non-school uniform day on Friday. If you would like to bring a luxury hamper item, it would be much appreciated! 

Have a lovely weekend with your families.

Kind regards,

Joe Burbank
PAs this week were Freya and Kyra. Thank you for your help.  


Friends of Stockham are looking for your unwanted items! If you have any of the following, you can donate them to help prepare for future activities: new/unopened gifts (small non-perishable items e.g. candles, bath products, mugs, ornaments, etc.), good quality uniform with the Stockham logo, good quality uniform for rainbows/beavers/brownies/cubs, nativity costumes (e.g. donkey, sheep, shepherd, wise men, star, angel, etc.). Any donations can be left in the “Friends of Stockham contributions box” by the school office. Thank you for your support friendsofstockham@gmail.com

Just a reminder that tomorrow (Friday 11th) is a non-uniform day. We ask that the children bring in an item to be used to make up our luxury Christmas hampers. Suitable luxury items include chocolates, wine, Christmas puddings, fancy biscuits, luxury jams, mince pies, crackers, decorations, etc. Please ensure that perishable items have a best before date after Christmas! Thank you for your support.

CLASS NEWS

Year F
We have been using shapes to make pictures and patterns.  We have mixed different colours of paint together to make new colours, then painted fireworks.
Year 1        We have started our new topic Towers, Tunnels and Turrets and in history we have been learning about Guy Fawkes.

Year 2
This week we have been looking at the past and present tense in English.  We have also enjoyed special assemblies from the NSPCC and Guide Dogs for the Blind.
  Year 3
In English this week we have been using drama to bring Fantastic Mr. Fox to life.  We have also been designing St George’s flags to cross stitch.
Year 4        Year 4 have been learning the Willow Pattern Story in English this week.  So far we have heard the story, drawn story maps and acted it out.  In maths we have been working on rounding numbers.  In history we have written questions we would like to research about the Shang Dynasty.

  Year 5        This week year 5 have enjoyed reading further in to George's Secret Key to the Universe. We have also continued designing our Mars Rovers! 

  Year 6 
This week year 6 have been learning about the houses of Parliament in topic. In maths we are converting measures and in Literacy we have been holding debates and working on our writing targets.
MILES OF SMILES
This week the following children have earned “Miles of Smiles”:

Year F
Chloe and Alandria for fantastic blending in phonics.

Year 1
Angel for her knowledge of fiction and non-fiction books.

Amelie for always being kind and looking after her friends.
Year 2
Amber for superb adding of tens to a 2 digit number using a number line.

Harriett for her great understanding of SPaG (spelling, punctuation & grammar).
Year 3 
Lucy-Jane for fantastic drama, what a brilliant Farmer Bean you are!


Teya for fantastic expression in her reading. 
Year 4
All of Year 4 for working really hard on their assembly.
Year 5
Ben for showing determination with his handwriting. Jake G for always putting in brilliant effort with his homework and making it as neat as his school work! 

Year 6
Freya - for persevering to create challenging loop cards in maths.

                     Georgia - for amazing debating. Clear arguments and excellent listening to others ideas.

Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 6 for having the tidiest classroom. Well done Year 6! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 5 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 5 100%!
On Friday 4th November 6 children attended the brand new Boccia tournament at Wantage Leisure Centre. This was totally new to the children who had never played the game before. The teams did really well and special congratulations must be said to Tilly Arnold, Leo Rusher and Logan Mills for coming 1st out of 16 teams!!!!
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On Monday 7th November, 21 children took part in a tag rugby competition. They had great fun playing against all the other schools and there were some really close matches. Well done everyone!!!
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School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.









